
 

Volunteer BBQ Duties 

Welcome to the wonderful world of the Hurlo BBQ and thank you for supporting your community.  

The BBQ is an important function of game day and without your support we could not make it happen.  

Two teams are rostered for a 2 hour shift every Saturday and Sunday at Ewen and Beaman Parks and we 

request the help of parents and players who are rostered to play at these fields and ensure that your 

duties don’t interfere with your game. 

Let us take care of the hard stuff so you can have fun! Our ever-committed HPW Committee will arrange 

and supply all BBQ food, bread rolls, sauces, utensils, change till and may even pop by to say hello. All we 

ask is that you arrive promptly for your shift and perform your duties with a big Hurlo smile. 

Shift one  
8:30am – 10:30am   

Shift two 
10:30am – 12:30pm 

• Set up BBQ and table 

• Connect gas bottle 

• Collect food and cash till from Billy or 
Wilma at the Canteen  

• Cut bread rolls 

• Cook and sell  

• Cook and sell 

• Clean the BBQ hot plate  

• Return BBQ, table and gas bottle to store 
room 

• Wash all utensils 

• Return any uncooked and cash till food to 
Billy or Wilma at the Canteen 

Hot Tips 

The Hurlo BBQ works best with 3 volunteers, one to take the orders and collect the cash and 2 to prep the 

food and cook. We request that only adults help with the food prep and cooking, junior helpers can assist 

with the cash and ordering duties. 

Cooking should stop at 12noon. This is to ensure that there is enough time to clean the BBQ and wash up 

before the end of the shift.  

We only accept cash so brush up on your maths skills. Throughout the shift, if you require change, please 

see the canteen for assistance. They may come and collect excess money from your till as the morning 

progresses.  

All mini refs who have refereed a game are entitled to a free meal from the BBQ. 

Contacts 

On the day if you encounter any issues, please see the Grounds Manager with an orange vest. Wilma and 

Billy can also assist you from the canteen. Leading up to your shift, please contact Alanna with any 

questions: alannastevens@hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au 
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